
  

 
Katie Thomson, a peace corps volunteer from America, recently became involved in 

Robin and Edie’s SOUNS project. She is proud to say:“SOUNS is definitely my favourite 

class I teach, and I look forward to it every day. Thanks so much for everything.”  

Katie feels that when most of the students have 

a good grasp of English, it's easy to work with 

them. But when it comes to creche students and 

grade R students, you cannot work with them 

until you yourself have a good grasp of their 

home language, or you have someone to help 

translate.  

Katie is pictured on the right with the grade R 

teacher (who will take over teaching SOUNS 

when she leaves) and their grade R class.  
 

 


